
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR BLENDED LEARNERS

All blended students must attend the first day of school based on the staggered schedule 
Last Names A-L: August 19, 2020
Last Names M-Z: August 20, 2020
PLEASE NOTE: All students will take part in at-home learning on Friday, August 21, 2020.

All blended students must enter in through the gym lobby on their first day to obtain an updated copy of their
schedule  and a PCS Chromebook to be used while on campus. This schedule will reflect required blended
classes to attend. 

PARKING: During the first week of school, students will be able to park on campus without a parking pass. 
 More information regarding parking passes will be released as soon as possible. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO
PARK IN THE JUNIOR & SENIOR PARKING LOT ONLY.

All blended students must also attend a mandatory meeting on Friday, August 21st. At this meeting, official
information regarding blended learning procedures will be explained in detail to each student.

Meeting Location: Pelham High School Auditorium
Meeting Time: 8 am - 10 am
Social Distancing and Masking will be required

FIRST DAY INFORMATION:

MANDATORY MEETING FOR BLENDED STUDENTS

When you are not in a physical class at PHS, it is required that you leave the PHS campus to

ensure proper social distancing and safety.

2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR

don't forget your masks!


